
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
We had a short, but very busy week.  We learned about the different 

times in the Church year, how to skip count in Math, we talked about 

rules and responsibilities and learned about nouns. 
 

What will I learn next week…… 
 

Religion:  We will begin Chapter 7, Ordinary Time.  We will review the times 
of the Church year as we focus on Ordinary Time. 
 
Math:   We will continue Chapter 2, Number Patterns.  We will learn about 
repeated addition and even/odd numbers. 

Reading: We will read two selections, “Teacher’s Pet” and “See Westburg 
by Bus.”  We will be working on the skills story structure and author’s word 
choice.  We will also be introduced to new vocabulary words as well as high 
frequency words.  Our spelling list will have words with consonant blends r, l 
and s.  The test will be on Friday. 

English:  During English, we will continue to talk about nouns.  We will 
learn about singular and plural nouns and go on a hunt to find them around us.  
We will even play games to help us learn this new concept.   

 
Social Studies/Science:  In Science we will talk about plant parts and 
animals.  This will prepare us for our field trip to the Botanical Gardens.  

 



REMINDERS: 
No School – Friday, October 4th 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


